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If you have a Year 6 child you MUST complete the secondary application 

online. If you do not complete the application then your child may be offered 

a place at a school out of the area, and you have a legal obligation to send 

your child to school. You may end up having to go through the appeals process 

with the council if you don’t apply, and this can be a very stressful time for you 

and your child.  

 

Please note this is also important if you are applying to a (non-council) private or 

faith school, as if your child does not get into your chosen school then they may again get offered a place 

out of the area. 

 

If you need help with your application Mrs Lowe and Mrs Wallace will be in 

the Community Room on Monday 15th October from 2pm to help parents. 

Please do come along! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caterpillars AM 93% 

Caterpillars PM 95% 

Butterflies AM 99% 

Butterflies PM 96% 

Ladybirds 99% 

Busy Bees 94% 

1CM 98% 

1GF 99% 

2LW 97% 

2JH 100% 

3SB 99% 

3OM 98% 

4AH 100% 

4RW 98% 

5AJ 98% 

5HM 98% 

6MP 98% 

6NW 99% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs L Cousen, Acting Headteacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note these dates are subject to 

change. Further details about specific 

events will follow. 

 

Friday 12th October – Flu vaccinations for 

the children in Reception to Y5 that have 

returned the green form. 

 

Half Term: Monday 22nd October 2018 to 

Friday 27th October 2018 

 

Friday 16th November – Children in Need 

Day The big Spotacular! 

 

Wednesday 5th December – Year 6 

assembly 

 

 

Friday 14th December – 

 

 

Christmas Holidays: Monday 24th December 

2018 to Friday 4th January 2019 

 

February Half Term: Monday 18th February 

2019 to Friday 22nd February 2019 

 

Easter holidays: Monday 8th April to 

Monday 22nd April (inclusive) 

 

Bank holiday: Monday 6th May 2019 

 

May Half Term: Monday 27th May 2019 to 

Monday 3rd June inclusive 

 

Term Ends: Friday 19th July 2019 

 

 

 

Book Fair 

 

Children and parents have enjoyed spending time 

choosing new books to take home after school this 

week. The Book People have been in all week, and 

the children have been spoilt for choice with which 

books to buy. A huge thank you to anyone who 

has attended… enjoy your new books! 

 

Here are quotes from some of our wonderful Year 

2 and Year 3 children that have enjoyed the fair.  

 

“There were so many books there and lots that I 

liked. I bought the Ultimate Football  

Heroes book and it’s amazing.” Khalid 

 

“It was really good! I got a book about Sophie, a 

unicorn and a rainbow. I’ve nearly  

finished it already!” Layla 

 

“Once I heard about it, I really wanted to go and 

find more books on unicorns. I love them. It will help 

me learn.” Ruqayyah 

 

“I wanted to get some exciting books to read on 

the plane on my holidays.” Iris 

 

“I love the front cover because it changes colour. 

The book fair was great because it was so 

organised.” Imaan bought a sequin diary 

 

“I like it because I can make things from the book. 

I love the Book Fair because all the books were 

really interesting.” Mahad bought a Science book 

 


